
From: Albert Duro
To: commentletters
Subject: Comments to A-2239(a)-(c)
Date: Monday, November 20, 2017 8:20:07 AM

Dear Clerk to the Board Townsend,

I believe that the Draft Order would harm our farmers, the most important part of our economy.  Please reconsider.

Sincerely,

Albert A Duro
405 Mariposa St
Brisbane, CA 94005
albertduro@sbcglobal.net

(1/23/18) Board Meeting
A-2239(a)-(c)

Deadline: 12/15/17 by 12 noon

11-20-17
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